
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 

We are daily reading news about a new variant (JN1) of Corona virus raising its head and spreading across the 

country. Kindly do not panic & get worried, we all know that – “Prevention is better than cure.”  

We are making it mandatory for the students to wear a mask to school from Tuesday, 26th Dec. 2023 
onwards. 

We are sharing some tips for you to remain safe:-  

1.  Cover your mouth when you sneeze & cough. Use a tissue and throw it in the bin.  

2.  Stay away from people who have the same.  

3.  Wear a mask while going to crowded areas like a market or some gathering. 

4.  Disinfect frequently touched surfaces like door handles etc. with a wipe. In public places touch railings 

& door knobs with a tissue.  

5.  While greeting someone – No Handshake & Hugs. A simple ‘Namaste’ will be equally effective.  

6.  Frequently wash hands with a good soap. Scrub fingers, thumb & wrists. 

We hope these tips will help you and your ward in staying safe.  

 

“Let’s Stay Safe & Healthy” 

 

Thanking you, 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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